Submission No 18

Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

Name: Matt Ginn

Organisation: Private Capacity

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security



From: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)
To: Matthew Ginn
Subject: RE: Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

From: Matthew Ginn [mailto:]

Sent: Thursday, 19 July 2012 11:54 AM

To: Committee, Reps (REPS)

Subject: Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

Hi

| am writing to you to let you know | am opposed to the government accessing and storing my electronic
history as proposed by this law.

Kind regards,

Matt Ginn
Civil/Structural Engineer

This message contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or
the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

If you have received this communication in error please return it to the sender and then delete the email and destroy any copies of it.
Thank you.

cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus-free or has not been intercepted or changed.

Any opinions or other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of the Company are neither given nor
endorsed by it.
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